

## Memo

To: Members of Council

From: Councillor Pat Dunn

Date: May 8, 2018

**Subject:** Surplusing of Parkland/Greenspace

## **Background**

Recently there have been multiple concerns raised about the surplusing of parkland and greenspace in the City of Kawartha Lakes. This memo is looking for more information to address some of those concerns.

## **Recommendation to Council**

**That** the Memo from Councillor Dunn dated May 8, 2018 regarding Surplusing of Parkland/Greenspace, be received;

**That** Staff be requested to identify all parkland and/or greenspace currently declared surplus or being considered for surplus declaration;

**That** Staff bring forward recommendations respecting the disposition process and public notification/consultation provision early in the surplus process;

**That** any surplus park or greenspace planned for disposition in the 2018 workplan be deferred until a future year; and

**That** a report be brought back to Council by Q3, 2018.